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Tom Flores 1971 Ford F-100 Custom 

                Tom Flores 1971 Ford F-100 Custom 

 This is a 1971 Ford F-100 Custom. It has a 302 and a 4 speed manual transmission 2 wheel drive.  
This truck was purchased by my father-in-law in 2004 from a student at the high school.  
He replaced the heads and radiator and gave it a tune up and drove it periodically.  
It only had about 62,000 miles on it at the time.  
I received the truck as a gift for my birthday in 2012.  It now has about 110,000 miles on it.  
The only improvements we have done to the engine is an upgrade to an electronic ignitor for the 
distributor.  
We plan on sandblasting and painting the truck and revamping the interior.  

It has been a reliable truck and we look forward to giving it an overhaul to make it better than new. 
 
 

 
 
 
 



Minutes of MLCCC General Meeting 
December 11, 2014 

 
Meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by President, Bob Duffin, at Pillar Rock Restaurant. 
 
Thank You to Bernie and LaDell for the table centerpieces and candy. 
 
Announcement - Bob Duffin announced that Harley Ottmar had fallen on Tuesday, Dec. 9, and cracked 
his pelvis.  He is currently in Columbia Crest and plans are that he will be at home in a couple of weeks.  
Juanita says hello. 
 
Guests:  Dave Church introduced guests, Ward and Teresa.  Teresa was in charge of the Wounded 
Warrior Cruise. 
 
Minutes – Annie moved to accept minutes from November meeting as published.  Paul seconded.  
Passed. 
 
Treasurer’s Report – Current balance, $7,815.52 in checking.  Bills to be paid were read.  Motion made 
and seconded for bills to be paid.  Passed.  DUES ARE DUE IN JANUARY, $15.00. 
 
Web Master – Paul says the plaques have been sent.  Ad in Yellow Book has wrong date for the car 
show.  Please check web page for dates of events. 
 
Old Business – Bylaws were checked to see that it was okay to start our meetings by saying the Pledge 
of Allegiance.  There is nothing in the bylaws of the club that says we cannot.  Paul motioned and 
Gordon seconded that we start each meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance.  Passed.  A flag will be 
available beginning next meeting. 
 
50/50 – None 
 
Door Prizes – None.  Ray did bring a variety of calendars that are available to all. 
 
Car of the Month – Tom Flores, 1971 Ford Pickup 
 
Candy Winners – 1st place, $30 to Teresa for Rock Road; 2nd place, $20 to Mary for Milk Chocolate 
Cashew Clusters; 3rd place, $10 to Myra for Key Lime Fudge. 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 7:15PM.  Next meeting will be January 8th at Chico’s Pizza.  Dinner at 6:00 PM, 
meeting at 7:00 PM.  February meeting to be at Bob’s Café and everyone will order from the menu. 
 
MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!  
 
Mary Mayo 
mary57mayo@yahoo.com 
cell:  509.760.0170 
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